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Correspondence: 

Dear board members, 

 

I hear there was discussion recently regarding the possibility of going fine free.  As a special 

needs mom of 2 personally I feel this would be a great opportunity for our community.   I know 

for myself I have never taken advantage of actually checking out library books so I wouldn't 

have to worry about forgetting and getting hit with fines.  I have utilized library programming 

like reading to therapy dogs with my children which has been very beneficial. 

 

I feel this would help encourage other families such as mine to check out materials without the 

fear of fines.  I understand you can renew materials but that is one more thing I'd have to 

schedule and check track of. 

 

Thanks for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lisa Krueger 


